
 
 

    
 

NOTICE 
 

TOWN OF ATHERTON 
 

AUGUST 17, 2005 
REGULAR MEETING OF  

THE ATHERTON CITY COUNCIL 
CANCELED 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the 
Atherton City Council scheduled for August 17, 2005 has been canceled. 
The next regularly scheduled meeting is September 21, 2005, and will be 
held in the Council Chambers, 94 Ashfield Road, Atherton at 7:00 p.m.   
 
 
 
 
 
Linda Kelly 
Assistant to the City Manager/ 
Acting City Clerk 
 
 
Dated: July 29, 2005 


